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At Arohanui Hospice, our focus is to provide the highest quality end-of-life care to 
patients and their families/whānau, while advocating for equitable access to 
specialist palliative care services across Aotearoa. 
 
Assisted dying is not a service offered by Arohanui Hospice.  However, we 
acknowledge that some patients may choose this option under the End of Life Choice 
Act 2019.  We respect the rights of individuals to make informed choices about their 
care and will continue to provide compassionate support to all patients and their 
whānau throughout their journey, regardless of the decisions they make. 
 


